
 

 
WEB-A-THON 

 

IEEE MVSR Computer Society Student Chapter has conducted a 48-hour Web-a-thon in 

collaboration with Progate, an online learning platform developed in Japan, from 12th September 

2020 to 14th September 2020. The web-a-thon theme is to build a portfolio. The webinar was 

conducted to build and test the web development skills in a competitive manner and also test the 

knowledge gained in the web development course held in Week of Learning. 

 

 

 



 

Event Details:     

Date:  12th September 2020 to 14th September 2020 

Participants:  43 

The Web-a-thon is started off by the inauguration of the theme for the web-a-thon. The Web-a-

thon theme is launched by Mr. J. Prasanna Kumar, HOD and Professor of CSE Department, MVSR 

Engineering College on 12 September 2020 at 7 PM and also accompanied by Dr. D. Hari Krishna, 

Student Branch Counsellor, IEEE MVSR SB and Mrs. B. Saritha, Student Chapter Advisor, IEEE 

MVSR CS. Mr. E. Sai Charan, Chairperson, IEEE MVSR CS shared that objective behind this 

Web-a-thon is to discover creative web designers among the students, and also to give them a 

feeling of competition so that they can prepare themselves to compete among the outsiders, and 

can take part in these types of competitions in the near future. This will also encourage students 

and help them in developing their skills. 

 

At the end of the inaugural session, Ms. M. Jahnavi, Vice Chair, IEEE MVSR CS thanked J. 

Prasanna Kumar, HOD and Professor of CSE Department for gracing the attendees with his 

presence and guidance 

  
Web-a-thon theme Launch 

 

 



 

 
List of participants 

The theme of this competition is to let the students build their portfolio website using the skills 

that they have learnt in the Week of Learning programme. At its most basic form, a portfolio 

website provides professional information about an individual or a company and showcases their 

work. The contest started on 12 September 2020 at 7 PM and continued till 14 September 2020 7 

PM. The participants are supposed to build a portfolio website and host their website using GitHub 

pages. GitHub is a site hosting service that takes HTML, CSS and JavaScript files directly from a 

repo on GitHub.  

For the contest, a total of 43 participants have taken part. Among all the participants, three 

participants have won the competition. The winners received the Amazon Cash Vouchers. Every 

participant has developed their portfolio website using HTML, CSS and JavaScript and published 

them using GitHub Pages. Here is a sample portfolio website developed by one of the participants. 

   
Sample portfolio website of a participant 

 

The submissions are evaluated by one of our faculty members T. Sujanavan, Assistant Professor, 

MVSR Engineering College and they’re judged based on the following criteria: 

● Implementation of HTML, CSS and JavaScript concepts 
● Creativity 

● Usefulness. 



 

 

The participants from different streams have participated in the Web-a-thon and made their 

submissions by building a portfolio website. This Web-a-thon has enabled the participants to apply 

the skills they’ve learned in the Week of Learning to build a website. 

          

Web-a-thon Winners 
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